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	A Big Thanks to City Employees

Last month, we thanked all of the citizens that volunteer their time for the community. This month, we would like to extend that thank you to the employees of the City who work for our benefit everyday.  Please take a minute and say hello to our city employees when you see them.

Administration/Courts

Shari Tait, City Secretary

Robin Eldridge, Utility Clerk

Brenda Koppen, Deputy Court Clerk

Public Works Department

Eloy Gonzalez, Director

Saul Curiel, Ralph Hect, Humberto Vela—Staff

Police Department

Randall French, Chief

Sam Bianchino, Sergeant

Jason Halik, David Newman, Richard Holley, Dodeus Manolescu — Fulltime Officers

Ed Summers, Dan Vela, Nancy Mezzino, Miguel Maldonado, Mike Niemann, Michael Johnson--Part-time Officers

Parks and Recreation Advisory Application Due

The City and its parks need you! In October, City Council passed an ordinance that revives the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board.  The Board was originally created in the 1960s but disbanded sometime in the 1970s.  With the City’s increased activities in improving current parks and establishing new parks, the City Council would like to have a citizens group that would develop proposals and make recommendations to City Council.  The Board will consist of seven members, one of which must be 18 years old or younger.  If you are interested in serving, please come by City Hall for an application or download the application from the City’s web site at cityofshoreacres.us.  Applications must be received by January 19; City Council will make the appointments at its January  26 council meeting. 
More Parks Volunteers Needed

As some of you may know, the City is in the process of acquiring a new park in west Shoreacres with a grant from the Coastal Coordination Council. The park will be located at West Bayou Drive and South Country Club Drive.  While the property has not yet been transferred to the City, the development of the property by volunteers into a natural park has already begun.  Tree limbs and trunks with a diameter greater than 6 inches are needed to line the walking trails, and helpers are needed to work on the trails, mulch plants, and do other tasks.  For high school students that need to earn community service hours, this project has already been approved by high school administrators.  Please contract Mary Beth Maher at 281-471-4145 or Tracy Revak at 281-471-3425 if you would like to donate limbs or to help. 

Reminders:

( City Council Meetings January 12 and 26 and February 9 at 7:00 P.M. Agenda are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 

( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  If you do not yet participate, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall.  Materials accepted include paper, plastic (recyclables 1 and 2), aluminum, and tin.  

( Galveston Bay Conservation and Preservation Association (GBCPA) meeting at the Houston Yacht Club Sunday, January 18 5-7 p.m. The public is invited. 
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